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Dear Turnabout Partners,

September has been a full month with various ministry activities, volunteer

training day (with more than 20 volunteers attending), and preparing for the

Grand Opening and Open House.  We are thankful for our many prayer

partners and those who have partnered through giving of their time or

resources to make this a reality.

The Grand Opening & Open House was held on Sunday afternoon, September

25th.  We praise the Lord for the leaders and pastors in our community as well

as many community members and volunteers who participated in this exciting

event. We have included some pictures of the events for your enjoyment.



As I think about where we are now compared to one year ago, I am amazed at

what GOD has done! Please continue in prayer with us that God will bring

people to Turnabout that are seeking help, hope and healing.

God is Good, all the Time! All the Time, God is Good.

Paul Drazich

Executive Director

Turnabout Community Resource Center

190 N. Union Street

Russiaville, IN. 46979

765-431-2686

turnabout.russiaville@gmail.com






